CAW Meeting Minutes
April 16, 2015

In attendance: Debbie Anischik, Peg Bayles, Michelle Belanger, Pat Brown, Michelle & Daniel
Geyer, Lorrie Moore, Beverly Russell, Carol Tumey, and Denise Zahares

Beverly will be resigning and we will need a new chairperson. We currently have 6 board
members and we need 7. We also would like to have 2 alternates. Papers were passed out.

There was no meeting last month, so there were no acceptance of minutes.

Treasurer's Report: Peg had not yet received the town report. She believes we have
approximately $400 for our town balance. Card #1 has $255.22 and Card #2 has $1012.41.

Beverly reported that we still have a lot of yard sale items in storage. There is interest in having
more yard sales this summer.

Carol reported on the Food Bank. Market Basket has been donating food and it is full right now.
We will need volunteers to make pet food deliveries every couple of weeks.

CAW was the Rescue of the Month for April at Pet Life. We held a bake sale there on April 18
from 10-3.

The Chowder Fest was held on May 9th. Several people volunteered for the event.

Good and Welfare: Our next meeting will be May 21 at 6:30. See you all there!



